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I oppose this bill for the following reasons: 

 

Oregon already requires background checks on all firearms purchases. 

 

No study has shown that firearms training will significantly impact firearms deaths. 

 

Magazine capacity restrictions are ineffective, and if they were effective than law 

enforcement would not need to be exempt. 

 

This bill creates a financial burden for the average citizen who would need to replace 

their current magazines with "compliant" magazine at their own expense. 

 

This bill creates a danger to citizens by reducing their ability to defend themselves. A 

criminal wishing to do harm will not follow these laws, but the citizens who have the 

established right of self defence will now be at a disadvantage due to the laws this 

creates. 


